
 
 

National Pay & Benefits Survey 2022 

The next National Pay & Benefits survey will be published in autumn 2022.   
The survey will provide the most comprehensive and applicable data on HR 
within the Irish non-profit sector to date.  It will also allow the sector to adapt, 
as trends and emerging issues are identified 
 
The survey questionnaires will be distributed from mid-June 2022 and all The 
Wheel members and non-profit organisations, with paid staff, are requested to 
complete the survey.   To ensure the quality and strength of the data that will 
inform the sector HR practices and policy development, we encourage all non-
profit organisations with paid staff to complete this questionnaire.  
 
Please contact Elizabeth Bolger, elizabeth@wheel.ie, if you have any queries in 
relation to this. 
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